
 

  

ATTENDANCE TARGET – 95% 

Recep – 91.7 % 

 

 Y1 – 94.6 % 

 

Y2 – 94.3 % 

 

Y3 – 89.6 % 

 

 Y4 – 95.5 % 

 

 Y5 – 90.9 % 

 

 Y6 – 81.7 % 

                  

Whole School – 91. 1% 

Stars of the week.. 

LITTLE HEATON NEWS 

Learning Together We Grow In Faith 

Friday 18th October 2024 

 
Medical Tracker 

We have now gone paperless for accident 

reporting. This means if your child receives first 

aid at school for minor injuries, you will now get 

an email instead of a paper slip at the end of the 

day. 

 

Please be assured, in the event of a head injury 

or when we deem it necessary for you to be 

immediately informed, you will be called directly 

as normal. 

 

Reports of minor injuries will be sent from - 

donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk , so please 

ensure this email address is in your trusted 

senders, to ensure emails from them do not go 

into your Junk. 

 

Year 1 

Nathan 

Tyler 

Year 2 

Lotti 

Leo 

Reception 

Dawson 

Jedidiah 

Year 3 

Alex 

James 

Year 4 

Adam 

Amy Year 5 

Rowan 

Jack 

Year 6 

Poppy 

Jonah 

Little Stars Play Area 

Y6 ambassadors 
represented Little Heaton 
at the opening of the new 

Rhodes Play Area on 
Thursday this week. 

And of course they tested out all of the new equipment too! 



 

Permission Slips 

We still have a number of children who we have not yet had a returned Data Permission slip for. Without these 

we are unable to share any photos of your child on the newsletter / social media etc. After half term we will be 

sending out reminders to those who have not yet returned a signed form but if you already know you have not 

yet filled one out, these can be collected from the school office.  

Do you have a younger child due to start school next 
September or know somebody who does? 

All prospective parents for 2025 Reception places are 
welcome to attend our Open Evening! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd October – Y6 Learning Exhibition 

22nd / 23rd October – Parents Evening 

25th October – Last Day of Term 

4th November – Return to School 

6th November – Y5 Learning Exhibition  

27th November – Open Evening (Reception 2025) 

Early Collection 

Please can we urge parents whenever possible to 

avoid collecting children from school early. 

Children learn right up to the end of the school day 

and important updates are also given to children 

during this time. 

We do understand that sometimes this is 

unavoidable, so we also ask that parents inform 

school in advance if they are expecting to collect 

early. 

Children have whole school collective worship at 

the end of the day, and it can be quite disruptive 

for children to be leaving during this time - being 

aware in advance allows us to sit children at the 

ends with their coats / bag ready and therefor 

minimises disruption for the rest of the children. 

 

Uniform 
Don’t forget we 

have a pre-loved 
uniform rail at the 

front of school. 
We ask for good 

condition 
donations and 

invite all families 
who may be in 
need of some 

uniform to help 
themselves! 


